
 
 

 

Florida 
 
 

BULLETIN NO.: D-18-1 October 15, 2017 

Rate Increase for Medico’s Dental, Vision & Hearing Policy A48 

Effective January 1, 2018, we will be implementing a rate increase on the Dental, Vision & 
Hearing Policy (A48). This increase will be implemented with renewals effective January 1, 
2018 and after. Applications dated prior to January 1, 2018 will have the rates in effect today 
even if the policy has a future effective date. 

Policy A48 – This is a current product you can write in your state  

 

Rate adjustment for Dental, Vision, & Hearing Policy A48 
Effective January 1, 2018 

A48 

4.2% Increase 

 

The forms will be available December 15, 2017. You can find the forms on our Medico 
Information Center (MIC) website by going to https://mic.GoMedico.com.  You can also contact 
Agent Sales Support at 1-800-547-2401 - option 3, to order your supplies.  

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please let us know.  

Thank you, 
Medico 

 
 
 

 

Dental, Vision & Hearing Rates 

https://mic.gomedico.com/

